The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nurses

Call for Posters


November 3rd, 2018 
Fall Education Conference
Monmouth University, Monmouth New Jersey

Poster abstract submission Deadline: August 10th, 2018
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The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice nurses of New Jersey  is announcing a call for posters  by psychiatric advanced practice nurses or students to be presented at the November 3rd, 2018 SPAPN Fall Conference held at Monmouth University, Monmouth New Jersey.

The posters should reflect areas related to psychiatric advanced practice nursing. The posters can represent research, innovations, clinical or education practice or initiatives in psychiatric advanced practice nursing. Poster authors will have the opportunity to showcase their scholarship and provide educational information to their colleagues.

Poster abstracts of 250 words or less can be submitted to Kathleen Prendergast, President, Society of Psychiatric APNs of NJ at kprendergastnp@gmail.com or call (973) 818-6310 for additional information. Poster authors should provide their educational background and any conflict of interest information along with a description of the poster content.

We look forward to your involvement and encourage you to join The Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nurses. Please see our website https://www.psychapn.org/ for more details.
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